
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PO Box 1876, Salinas, CA 93902-1876  |  831-759-2824  |  fax 831-759-2825  |  www.landwatch.org  |  landwatch@mclw.com 

August 16, 2022 
 
 

 
Kim Bobic, Senior Project Manager 
Judicial Council of California Facilities Services 
455 Golden Gate Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102i-3688 
 
Email: Bobic-T@jud.ca.gov 
 
SUBJECT: NOP FOR AN EIR FOR NEW FORT ORD COURTHOUSE 
 
Dear Staff: 
 
LandWatch has reviewed the referenced document and recommends the EIR 
for the proposed project evaluate the following project alternatives in 
addition to the no project alternative: 
 

1. Locating the facility within the existing city limits of Seaside. 
2. The City of Greenfield as originally proposed. 
3. Retrofitting the existing courthouse in the City of Monterey. 

 
Each alternative should consider all the environmental resource issues 
identified for the proposed project. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Michael DeLapa 
Executive Director 
LandWatch Monterey County 
 
 


